
 

 

  

 

NGO SAPNA organized a 

Thanks Giving Ceremony at 

Vijay Mandir, Alwar on 

14.12.2014. This was to express 

our gratitude to our ambassadors, 

donors and sponsors who support 

NGO SAPNA in various ways. 

This occasion was also organized 

to thank Mr. Neeraj Goyal, Project 

Director, India Contribution 

Program, Johnson & Johnson, 

Mumbai who presented a cheque 

of Rs. 3 lakh 10 thousand to NGO 

SAPNA for Eye care Program in 

Alwar. 

 

This was followed by lunch for all 

the invitees and staff. 
 

 

 


